
WORTH TOWNSHIP BOARD

SANILAC COUNTY, MICHIGAN

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETINC

February 29, 2024, at 1:00 A.M.

Please take notice that the Worth Township Board will hold a special meeting at the Worth

Township Flall at 6903 S. Lakeshore Rd, Lexington, MI 48450 on February 29, 2024, at 11:00
a.m. The primary purpose of the special meeting is to (1) discuss a with the Township Attorney
regarding Township roads and the responsibilities; (2) discuss policy amendments related to the
Township’s water and sewer connection fees; (3) discuss potential options or policy changes

related to the remaining sewer non-connections; and (4) other lawful business that comes before
the Board.

The public may participate in the special meeting by attending the meeting at the Worth Township
1-lall listed at the address below. There will be a public comment period for public participation.
Moreover, the public may participate in the meeting by submitting any written comments to the e
mail address below or by mail or hand-delivery to the Township Clerk utilizing the Township Hall

address below.

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services who are planning to attend the
public meeting should notifv the Township at (810) 359-8852 as soon as possible in advance of
the meeting.

On behalf of the Worth Township Board:
Jennifer Marshall, Worth Township Clerk
6903 S. Lakeshore Rd.
Lexington, Ml 48450
(810) 359-8852 (ext. 107)
‘Web: Iittps://worthtovnsh ipm i .gov/

Publication Date: February 24, 2024


